
       

 

 

 

                     

RAISING FUNDS, FRIENDS & AWARENESS FOR CHKD 

CIRCULAR 
MAY/ JUNE 2018 

FEATURING: 
 

Presentation of new CHKD Transport Unit                       
A Day in the Life of the CHKD Transport 

 

Election of Officers QUORUM NEEDED 
 

End of Year Circle Check Presentations 
 

Thrift Store Bag Drive Winners 
 

 
RSVP by May 31 

WWW.KINGSDAUGHTERS.ORG/UPCOMING-EVENTS/ 
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A LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT 

Dear Fellow King’s Daughters, 
 

Wow, what a busy Spring!  Since my last letter, you all have planned or had over 30 Circle events, donated 
over 2,703 bears and tooth fairy pillows and 853 miscellaneous gifts.  You collected 8,190 bags for the Thrift 
Store drive. Such energy! 
 
At our last KD Connect meeting, Dr. Michelle Brenner, Medical Director of The King’s Daughters Milk Bank 
gave an update on the program.  Over 1 million ounces of milk have been donated since June 2014.  She also 
shared that the facility is moving from the Medical Tower to the Medical Tower Annex which will make deliv-
eries much easier.  Without our support, this milk bank would not be a reality.  This program saves CHKD mon-
ey (over $800,000 in milk has been provided), but more importantly it provides “liquid gold” to many prema-
ture babies locally and across the United States. 
 

Over this last year, we have shared many statistics about the number of children suffering from mental health 
issues.  National studies estimate between 1 in 5 children between the ages of 5 and 20 have or will have a 
mental health issue.  Some studies estimate 1 in 3 children.  Using this bench mark, an estimated 72,000 to 
120,000 children in Hampton Roads are in this category.  That is why it is so important that we not only raise 
funds for this program, but support the building of a new facility and the expansion of the pediatric mental 
health program to meet the inpatient and outpatient mental health needs of these children.  In order to pro-
ceed with building the beds a Certificate of Public Need (COPN) must be approved by The Virginia Commis-
sioner of Health.  Please share this link with your friends and neighbors so they can support this request:   
WWW.CHKD.ORG/ADVOCATE 
 

At our next KD Connect meeting on June 5th we are planning to dedicate the brand new Mobile Intensive Care 
Unit purchased by The King’s Daughters.  Unless the vehicle is needed that evening it will be on site so you can 
tour and get the first look at this incredible piece of life saving equipment.  This is our Annual Meeting and it is 
imperative that we have a representative of each Circle to vote on the slate for next year as well as nominees 
for the Children’s Health System Board and the Children’s Health Foundation Board.  We also look forward to 
check presentations and reports on linens and gifts.  We would like to have all Circle donations turned in by 
this meeting so the Board can determine the amount of our FY 2018 gift to CHKD.   
 

This is my last Circular letter to you as President.  The last 2 years have been an amazing experience for me 
and I am very grateful to each of you for the opportunity.  I am also thankful for a wonderful Board and Staff 
who have shared their time, skills and leadership to make this an even better organization.   
 

With great appreciation and fondness, 
 
 

Elly Bradshaw Smith,                                                                                                                                                                                             
President, The King’s Daughters  

http://WWW.CHKD.ORG/ADVOCATE
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Highlights from  

April’s KD Connect 

 ONLY Children’s Hospital Milk 

Bank serving our patients and 

outside hospitals in need  

 Moms donate 6000oz/week 

 2000 potential donors screened  

(80% working moms) 

 Over $800,000 in milk has been 

provided to units at CHKD 

 37 additional hospitals now re-

ceive our milk, providing $1.8 

million in processing fees back 

to CHKD 

 Over $100,000 of milk provided 

to outpatients through the com-

munity benefits program 

Now accepting   

applications for  

2018-2019 Award of 

Excellence Nominees! 

 
 

Contact the office for 
more details: 
757.668.7098   
info@kingsdaughters.org 
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ALL YEAR END FORMS WERE MAILED IN MARCH TO CIRCLE LEADERS 
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Raising Funds, Friends & Awareness for CHKD! 

 

 



 

RUNWALKFORTHEKIDS.ORG 

 
  

Thank You to our SPONSORS  
VOLUNTEERS . PARTICIPANTS      

FUNDRAISERS . BUDDY BRIGADE 
DOGS . PHOTOGRAPHERS  

VENDORS and YOU! 
RunWalk for the Kids 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Raising Funds, Friends & Awareness for CHKD! 
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Raising Funds, Friends & Awareness for CHKD! 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

LIVINGITUPNORFOLK.COM 

Raising Funds, Friends & Awareness for CHKD! 



 

UPCOMING CIRCLE PROJECTS 
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UPCOMING & ONGOING CIRCLE PROJECTS 
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